
 

For favour of publication:                  Dated: 25-02-2023 

MOST URGENT 
  

PRESS NOTE 

 

 Due to less receipt of raw water in Yamuna River and reduction of Yamuna pond level i.e. 

671.80 ft. against the normal level of 674.50 ft. at Wazirabad Barrage, the water production has been 

affected adversely in Wazirabad Water Treatment Plant. Therefore, water supply will be available at 

low pressure from Wazirabad WTP till the sufficient water is received in River Yamuna. 

 

 The areas likely to be affected are Ramlila Ground, Delhi gate, Subhash Park., Model Town, 

Gulabi Bagh, Punjabi Bagh, Jahangirpuri, Moolchand, South Extn., Greater Kailash, Majnu ka Teela, 

Vidhan Sabha, CGO Complex, Defence colony, Rajghat, LNJP Hospital, Who, I.P Station, Adrash 

Nagar, G.P.O, Nigambodh Ghat, Timarpur, Gopal Pur, Kewal Park, Azadpur, Shalimar Bagh, 

Wazirpur, Muklharji Nagar, etc. Burari and adjoining areas, parts of Cantonment areas and South 

Delhi  

 

Therefore, public is advised to make judicious use of water and for water tankers demand may 

be contact at following water emergencies or AE/JE of respective area. 

 

 

Central Control Room - 1916/23527679/23634469 

Greater Kailash - 29234746, 29234747 

Punjabi Bagh -              25223658 

Rajinder Nagar -  28742340 

Burari -               27619244, 27617609 

Kewal Park -               27677877, 27681578 

Jal Sadan -               29819035, 29824550 

                I.P.Station -               23370911, 23378761 

 

 

Inconvenience caused to the Public is regretted. 

                                                                 
 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DELHI JAL BOARD, GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI 
PUBLIC RELATIONS OFFICE (W) 

VARUNALAYA PHASE-II, KAROL BAGH 

NEW DELHI 110005 

e-mail: prodjb115@gmail.com Ph.23516261 (O) 

“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 

 


